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On June 12, 2023, eight paeticipants of Institute de Pesquisa e Planejamento 
Urbano de Curitiba (IPPUC), Brazil visited Otokoyama Danchi (housing 
complex) in Kyoto. The visit was part of the JICA Project for Strengthening 
the Capacity on Sustainable Urban Development. 
 
Staffs of UR lectured on intiatives of the 
establishment of Bases for regional 
medical care and welfare as an example 
of the project’s core theme of Age friendly 
City Development. In the initiatives, UR 
has been promoting the development of 
housing, facilities, and services necessary 
for the inclusive community to realize the 
Diversed Community in the area including 
the housing complex, where various 
generations can stay living. 
 
After the lecture, participants walked 
around the site and recognized initiatives of 
Otokoyama Danchi, such as Dan-dan (cozy) 
Terrace. IPPUC participants asked many 
questions and were impressed with the rich 
outdoor environment of the housing com-
plex.  
 
We, UR continue to work closely with JICA and promote overseas development 
support. 
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